
 

Oracle appoints new VP for sub-Saharan Africa

Oracle has appointed of Andrew Sordam as vice president for sub-Saharan Africa with immediate effect.

Andrew Sordam takes over from Cherian Varghese who has been named as the regional managing director and vice
president for the Association of Southeast Asian Nations and South Asian Growing Economies at Oracle, based out of
Singapore.

Sordam takes on his new role after over 20 years at Oracle in various leadership roles, most recently that of vice president
for Oracle's Infrastructure-as-a-Service (IaaS) business across EMEA.

Sordam brings with him a keen understanding of what is required by both enterprise and public sector customers to
transform their businesses in the digital era and how to drive Oracle's emerging technology solutions to the next level in the
region.
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